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Dear FHFA,
Thank you for helping to keep Fannie Mae alive and returning the company to prosperity. Fannie
 Mae is so important to me. It was because of Fannie Mae that I was able to get a mortgage and buy
 a home. Also, I have my retirement fund invested in Fannie Mae. I really need that nest egg. I am 55
 years old, and work as a scientist in University of Michigan.  It has taken some time for me to build
 up my savings since I started my this job 20 years ago when I came to USA from China. I am nearing
 retirement age and cannot afford to lose my retirement fund; therefore, I need my Fannie Mae
 stock to retain or increase value. Thank you again.
 
Hongyu Zhang
5931 cedar ridge dr
Ann Arbor, MI 48103
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